
NDIS PRE-PLANNING  
FORUMS
The NDIS full roll out begins in the 
Northern Territory in July 2018. 

NDS is holding pre-planning forums for families who may 
be eligible for an NDIS plan with disability supports.

The forums include:
•	 An overview of the NDIS 

•	 What to expect in the planning process 

•	 Q&A session with NDIA

•	 Free resources and an information pack to take away 
with you

The content is aimed at people with disability and their 
families and/or carers, but all are welcome.

Forums will run for about 1.5 hours.

AUDIENCE:

Students in specialist 
education, their family and 
carers. 

PRESENTERS:

•	 NDIS 

•	 DCLS (Darwin 
Community Legal 
Service) 

•	 HCSCC (Health and 
Community Services 
Complaints Commission) 

Organised in 
collaboration with 
Henbury School

Wednesday 4 April
6:00pm – 7:30pm 
Henbury School Hall, 
Darwin

THIS FORUM IS FREE OF CHARGE


